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FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

INVITATION 

Dear Colleagues,  
 
We cordially invite you to attend at the First Symposium of Child and Adolescent 
Psychiatry in Bosnia and Herzegovina with international participation which will take 
place in Tuzla, Bosnia and Herzegovina on July 6th-7th, 2018. This event is intended 
for child and adolescent and other psychiatrists as well as other professionals involved in 
the field of mental health care of children and adolescents from Bosnia and 
Herzegovina, region, Europe and wider, with main aim of exchanging current trends and 
experiences in this field of medicine that is in practice insufficiently affirmed. We hope 
that the Symposium topic “Neglecting and other problems of children and 
adolescents in modern society: psychical consequences” will provide excellent 
opportunity to discuss various topics related to professional and scientific dilemmas, the 
position and role of child and adolescent psychiatry within medicine and society in 
general as well as humanistic and personalized approach to children and adolescents 
with various mental health problems in the light of current knowledge on psychical and 
behavioural disorders.  
The Symposium also intends to provide an overview of the results in the latest 
knowledge of the risks of modern living that often neglects children and young people 
alongside other problems in modern society and can create numerous psychological 
consequences to this vulnerable population as well as opens new pats of integrating 
different approaches and therapeutic procedures. We do hope that Symposium can be a 
stimulus for new efforts and achievement in our daily practices to achieve benefits for 
children, youth and the community in general. 
 
City of Tuzla is the Centre of the Tuzla Canton. It is often called as ‘City of Salt’ and is a 
cultural, university and economic centre, well known for its multinational and multicultural 
tolerance as well as warm hospitality. 
 
We look forward to see all of you in Tuzla and hope that warm and lively atmosphere will 
make you leave our town with best memories and new experiences.  
 
Welcome! 

 
Professor Izet Pajević MD, PhD, 

President, 
Association for Child and Adolescent Psychiatry in Bosnia and Herzegovina 


